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Please follow common sense in opposing 1423.  The corporate packaging industry 
must take responsibity and introduce measures that allow consumers to buy their 
products without fear of polluting with non compostable materials.  And the must be 
measures in place that allow for tracking their actions and full transparency in 
disclosure of those actions and results. Most companies place a little triangle on their 
labels but in fact they are plastic that remain in the ground.  It is a false symbol 
intended to mislead the public!


